
Talking Monterey-Lankaran Partnership 

Great meeting with our good friends from Monterey, CA- Mayor Chuck Della Salla and 
City Manager Fred Muerer at the Embassy. The sister city relationship between 
Monterey, CA and Lankaran, Azerbaijan, brings our people and the two nations together. 
We had a very useful discussion on issues of environment, education, culture and urban 
administration. Thank you to all in Monterey, especially Nancy Selfridge, who work hard 
to promote international understanding! 
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